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On Wednesday evening, November 28, 2018, eight Tribal Messiahs in the Las Vegas Community met for 

their weekly 430 Club meeting. Rev. Doo, began the meet with a prayer. The members then watched the 

weekly testimony from Tribe net.  

 

This time, Dr. Kim and Mr. Tom McDevitt shared inspiring testimonies of their time with True Mother in 

the recent events in New York, Zimbabwe and South Africa. At the meeting in South Africa with top 

political and religious leaders, Tom McDevitt claimed that True Mother's speech was "one of the best that 

she's ever given." 

 

Following the testimonies, the members discussed a future plan to bless couples at a flea market on 

December 22. Then there was open discussion with questions and answers about topics including True 

Mother's 2020 activities, and Tribal Messiahship activities.  

 

Rev. Doo encouraged the members to stay focused on the heart behind blessing couples by reminding 

them that God will work through even conditional offerings. 

 

 


